                                   Arizona’s 2008 Convention Update 

The Call to Identify!

Doug Heroux had sent this photo of the 1988 Arizona Convention attendees posing at the Snowbowl’s “Hart Prairie Lodge” and upon the Summit of Humphreys Peak.  Prior to this, the best that could be determined was that an estimated “33” Highpointers had attended Arizona in 1988, during the second Club Convention.  The photo Doug provided depicts -22- and through the efforts of many, all are now identified!  Thank YOU!  
A Call to Honor!  
Arizona will be the first time the Club has repeated a state Highpoint visit!  It is the intent of Arizona 2008 to honor the “Original 33”, those who attended Arizona in 1988!  It was their commitment, vision and foundations that made Highpointing (and this Club!) the great experience we have all enjoyed!  Additionally, they have been members of the Highpointers Club for a minimum of twenty years, no one can best that!   The Arizona 2008 Committee is asking all of the “Arizona 1988 Original 33” to please make the extra effort to join us in Arizona in 2008.  It is our wish to recognize your efforts and devotion that has ultimately benefited so many in this hobby!  Those “Original 33” are requested to contact Co-Hosts Rick and Terry Hartman or “Veteran” Coordinator Doug Heroux to RVSP Arizona 2008. 
The Humphreys Peak Summit Sign! 
The summit sign has been missing for sometime.  Upon our inquiry with the Flagstaff USFS, we learned the sign had been removed by them several years ago to comply with the Wilderness Act provisions.  Further the sign was deemed damaged and thus it was discarded.  It is lost to history! As the Hosts of the 2008 Arizona Convention, we ask all of the Highpointers who possess a photo of themselves with that summit sign: please send us a copy so that we can create a permanent collage for the Highpointers’ future Museum! The framed collage will be displayed at AZ 2008! Send your photo to: The Hartman’s in Prescott AZ!       
